
 

May 14, 2024 

Middle School Library 

 

Meeting Minutes 

• Attendance: Scott Marsden, Jim Finley, Wendy Schaub, Nicole Hewitt, Evelyn Ceesay, Liz Charles, Theresa 

Ducat 

 

• Secretary’s Report – posted online 

 

• Treasurer’s Report 

 

• Old Business - Updates 

o Student Service Scholarship: 11 recipients received $100 each.  

o Staff/Student appreciation: PTO provided MS with drinks and donuts, IS with chips and dip. The 

IS students will receive popsicles on 5/31.   

o 8th Grade Promotion: A sign up will be sent for volunteers to assist with setup, supervising during 

the event, and cleanup. Promotion is June 4th!  

o GaGa pit – delivered last week of March; IS students are loving it; MS coordinating logistics 

 

• New Business  

o 5th & 7th grade field trip amounts: Principals shared 5th grade already turned in their slips/funds 

and donations previously provided is satisfactory for 7th grade.  

o Summer Pool Party Ice Breaker: Theresa will work with VFW to select date/time for the 

incoming 5th graders to enjoy a night of fun to get to know new students from the opposite 

elementary school.  

o Officer positions: Only Treasurer position filled; please watch for communication from the IS and 

MS for a note on how to become involved in the PTO for Fall 2024!  

HAVE A SAFE AND FUN SUMMER!  

Wendy Schaub – President 

Nicole Hewitt – Vice President  

Liz Charles – Secretary 

Evelyn Ceesay – Treasurer 

wdp5.8pto@gmail.com 

 


